
You are invited to attend   
Pleasant Grove Middle School’s   

 
 

 English Learner Advisory Committee 
ELAC Meeting 

 
Thursday, November 8th, 2018 

4:00p.m.-5:00p.m. 
Pleasant Grove   

2540 Green Valley Rd, Rescue CA 
 

 
All families of English learner students are welcome and encouraged to 
attend.  The agenda is:  
 Review the Superintendent’s Response letter from 5/18 DELAC 
 Discuss the available adult English language Courses 
 Review Current EL Program  
 Importance of Attendance & Homework 
 International Festival: Feb. 8th 

 
Contact Amy Bohren at (530) 672-4831 with any questions. 


